
From: Michael Robson [mailto:Michael.Robson@unitedvoice.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 9 May 2017 3:36 PM 
To: Chambers - Lee C 

Subject: AM2014/268 - Food. Tobacco and Manufacturing Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We refer to the draft report issued by the Commission on 2 May 2017.  United Voice withdraws its 
proposal described at item 13 of the summary of technical and drafting submissions. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Robson 
National Industrial Officer 
United Voice National Office 
 
Direct: 02 8204 3048 | Mobile: 04 1221 3186| Fax: 02 9281 4480 

 
Website | Facebook | Twitter| Join us  
Locked Bag 9, Haymarket NSW 1240  
 
Reduce, replace, reuse, recycle - the environment is everybody's business 

 

This information may be confidential and is intended only for the use of the addressee named above. Any unauthorised 
use is prohibited.  If you have received this email in error please delete it and advise the sender. United Voice complies 
with the Privacy Act 1988. Our policy can be accessed here 
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